
Twinbrook Community Association
Executive Meeting

Sunday, February 28, 2020 at 7:30pm

Attendees
● Mike Stein, President
● Marissa Valeri, Vice President
● Vincent Russo, Treasurer
● Halley Holmes, Secretary
● Lou Kallas, South of Veirs Member at Large
● James Hedrick, North of Veirs Member at Large (through 8:30pm)

Meeting Convened
7:40PM

Meeting Minutes

President’s Welcome

Mask Giveaway Event
● Everyone’s availability has been passed on to Anne

ADU Next Steps
● Working with East Rockville to create a joint testimony

○ Mike taking lead
● Should we try to work with WECA as well on this issue?

○ Ask them to brainstorm on solutions?
○ Marissa: get it in writing

● Check with Cambridge Walk folks?

Public Forum on Speeding and Vehicle Noise
● Bill has been stuck in the senate that might help address this issue
● We’ll see what happens to the state law
● Drafted a message to committee chair noting that the bill was important to us
● State plans to do a “study”
● Executive committee approved to send letter

Elections - who needs to go? Change jobs?
● Vinny is in year 2 as treasurer
● Lou is in year 2 as TB South
● Should they just switch?
● Should put out a call to recruit new folks from Twinbrook North

TCA Communication Strategy
● Any adjustments?
● Suggestion of a smaller, weekly newsletter in addition to the longer newsletter



● Need to work to drive more folks to the website
● Some of the pages are buried
● James + Marissa to touch base re: 501c(4) designation

Charter Review Update
● Focus on representative districts and expanding the Mayor and council
● Recommending independent, nonpartisan district commission to look at current election districts
● Public financing of election would solve many problems

Upcoming 2040 Testimony
● Planning commission passed last week and submitted to the council  - 180 days to take action
● We need to think about what we should be doing around it

Misc.
● Next meeting in April
● Should we have a public form on vehicle issues?

Meeting Adjourned
9:25pm


